Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Foust, Bryan <Bryan_Foust@xtoenergy.com>

Sent: Sunday, January 6, 2019 10:20 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; jamos@blm.gov; stucker@blm.gov
Cc: Griswold, Jim, EMNRD; Littrell, Kyle; Sanders, Toady; McSpadden, Wes; Ruth, Amy
Subject: [EXT] Release notification - PLU CVX JV RB 001H (API: 30-015-40660)

Good morning, this is sent as notification of a release greater than 25 barrels. The release occurred last night on a
pipeline right-of-way (GPS: 32.248211, -103.887081). The source of the release has been stopped and standing fluids
recovered. Details will be provided with an initial form c-141. Please call with any questions.

Thank you,
Bryan Foust
XTO Energy
432-266-2663



